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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-020

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 Teachers
	
FROM:	� Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 February 10, 2020

SUBJECT:	� Random Acts of Kindness Coloring Contest 

2020 RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS 
COLORING CONTEST
Random Acts of Kindness Week is February 16-23. To help cultivate 
the virtue of kindness across the state, the Wyoming Department 
of Education is partnering with Kindness Wyoming to introduce the 
‘What Kindness Means to Me’ coloring contest for students 14 years 
and younger.

Twenty drawings will be selected to receive a gift card to be used 
for a Random Act of Kindness and featured on Kindness Wyoming’s 
Facebook page and other printed materials. To enter, scan and submit 
a drawing to kindnesswyoming@gmail.com, including the student’s 
name and age by February 23, 2020.

Visit the Kindness Wyoming website for a school flyer available for 
download and distribution.

For more information, contact Mandy Fabel of Kindness Wyoming at 
mandyjfabel@gmail.com.
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